
 

 

Year 1 Lent 1 Newsletter 

Hello, and Happy New Year! Welcome back; I hope that you all had an amazing Christmas break. I 

am super excited to see you all again and I hope that you are feeling well rested and ready to 

learn as we have lots of exciting, new things to learn about this term.  

 

English 

Last term in English we continued with our teddy 

bear work, looking at the book 'The Teddy 

Robber' because our class everywhere bear, Sid 

the Sloth, met a friend over the half term who 

the Teddy Robber came and stole! We 

developed more independence in our sentence 

writing, creating character descriptions, writing 

speech, making our own LOST posters, and 

eventually, writing a letter to Tom from the 

Giant, to apologize for stealing his Teddy and 

explain why. We then wrote letters to Father 

Christmas which we were lucky enough to 

receive replies from! After that, we focused on 

the ALDI Willy Conker advert where we looked 

at the features of a persuasive letter, thought 

about the true meaning of Christmas, listed 

some facts about hunger and poverty, used a 

range of adjectives, feelings and rhetorical 

questions and our end result was writing a letter 

to Willy Conker to convince him to share his 

food with the poor this Christmas.  

This term, we will be doing lots of writing all 

about space, to link into our Topic focus for this 

term. We will produce a postcard, a diary entry, 

a description of an alien, a recount of Niel 

Armstrong landing on the moon and a poem. 

Maths 

This term in maths, we will be moving on to 

working on place value within 20 and 

addition and subtraction within 20. This will 

include looking at how to write the numbers 

1-20 in both numeral form and word form, 

counting forwards and backwards to 20, 

number bonds to 20 and more. 



 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

Science 

Guided reading 

 


